
Nettle News
Nettle Middle School … Home of the Knights!
June 2, 2024

Tuesday, June 11
Grade 8 Promotion (5-6)
Wednesday, June 12

Last day of school

From the Principal’s Desk
As we prepare for summer time consider asking your student to read a book before betime.
Please take a look at the suggested summer reading lists.

We have a program in Haverhill for 8th grade students who want to take enrichment
classes in the morning before school at Haverhill High. This program is called the Loop
program and it is held every Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. Students are transported
by bus to the High School in the morning and then transported to Nettle for the start of the
day. I have attached the application for next year's Loop Program for families of next
year’s 8th grade students. The application is due on July 1st. Next year the High School will
offer Band, Chorus, Italian, Latin, and JROTC.
High School Loop Program Application

Track will have an
end of the year
party in room 227
on Thusday June 6
until 3:30 Floor Hockey

Floor Hockey on

Friday with Joe

Cote will end

June 7th.

Basketball club

Basketball club
will end on June
7th.

Badminton Club

Badminton Club will be on
Tuesdays from 3-4 in the
Nettle Gym.
Badminton Club will end on
June 4

https://www.haverhill-ps.org/2024-summer-reading-lists/
https://forms.gle/iN59iURhfLrmTyWK7


Discovery Club is accepting applications for Summer Programs. Please use the attached
link for more information and to access the online applications.

Grade 8 Promotion is coming quicker than you realize! . If you are interested please reach
out to at erinface77@gmail.com If you would like to make a donation to theErin DeVinney
Grade 8 Promotion Night please use this link to buy gatorade, pizza, chicken fingers and
more.

Guidance 8th Grade Students & Families
NEED A WORK PERMIT? https://www.haverhill-ps.org/work-permit-information/
Haverhill High School Informationhttps://hhs.haverhill-ps.org/

Yearbooks
Here is the link to purchase a yearbook for the 2023-2024 school year!

All 8th graders will be given one yearbook on the last day of school so there is no need to
purchase one, unless you would like to buy an extra copy.

For grades 5, 6 and 7 please use the QR code below to order a yearbook. The yearbook is
$15.24 plus tax.

Washington DC - grade 8
● 6/3 - Depart from Hunking (Drop off BY 5AM)
● 6/6 - Return to Hunking (Time TBD)

Any questions, please contact us. Ms. Hodson - melanie.hodson@haverhill-ps.org Mrs.
McCarron - elizabeth.mccarron@haverhill-ps.org

Nette LEAD Organization
Nettle L.E.A.D. students (see picture below), Amaya Nunez and Ashley Tagayevsky,
completed a community service project. They donated care packages for families adopting
animals through Sweet Paws Rescue.
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